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6th September 2022     

 

Dear Parents,  

 

As you can imagine, we need help looking after all the rabbits, guinea pigs, 
ducks and chickens at school. If you would like to join us, please ask your 
families to register on Parent Mail. Signing up does not mean you get a place 
at the club as numbers are limited, children will be put on a waiting list and 
informed of this. You will be contacted if you have signed up and we do 
not have space.  

 

If you attend the club, you and your family agree that you will carefully fol-
low the instructions of the adults, be safe and sensible around the animals 
and have permission to touch, hold and clean them. Although none of our ani-
mals are known to bite or peck, you must understand this may happen and ap-
propriate first aid will be given. Please inform us of any allergies especially to 
vegetables or fruit, plants or animals! The club will run in year groups, after 
school on a Friday. You will need collecting from the playground by an adult at 
4.15pm.  

 

Year 6: 16th September, 23rd September, 30th September 

Year 5: 7th October, 14th October, 21st October 

Year 4: 4th November, 11th November, 18th November 

Year 3: 25th November, 2nd December, 16th December  

 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Many thanks,  

Miss Lewis, Miss Ramsay and Mrs Backhurst  


